

St Anthony's Catholic Primary School A Voluntary Academy



Dunkery Road, Wythenshawe, Manchester, M22 0NT Tel: 0161 437 3029, Fax: 0161 436 5953, Email: admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs C P Fox, B.Ed., M.Sc., NPQH

22nd March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

TALENT CONTEST

We are delighted to announce that we will be holding a **TALENT CONTEST** this Summer, where children will be invited to perform their act in front of classmates, and finalists will perform before Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 and for Parents and Carers at the Christmas Concert in December.



We have given plenty of notice so children can start practicing their act in preparation of the contest in July 2018.

Auditions will be held in individual classrooms during June (details to be confirmed with your child's class teacher), with acts being voted for by classmates. The best act from each class will then perform for their year group.

Children will vote for two finalists from each year group, who will then perform before Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 during the afternoons of Thursday 12th and Friday 13th July 2018, when the winner will be selected.

The winner of the contest will perform for Parents and Carers at the Christmas Concert.

This should be an entertaining event for everyone involved and we are looking forward to seeing the talented children at St Anthony's performing their acts.

If your child would like to take part in the talent contest, please complete the entry slip below. The contest is for children from Reception to Year 6, the Nursery will be holding their own event.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs C Fox Headteacher

Headteacher	
	St Anthony's Talent Contest 2018 – Entry Slip
Child's Name:	Class:
Performance:	